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Andrew Beattie - Proposed M2 South Bound entry

tr'rom: NeilTopham<njkt@yahoo.com>
To: "plan_comment@plannng.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 8122/2012 3:58 PM
Subject: Proposed M2 South Bound entry

This is a terrific idea but does not go far enough.
It doesnt allow access onto the M2 southbound from traffic runn¡ng north on Lane Cove
Road from where there are huge quantities of traffic ex¡t¡ng from Macquar¡e Park business
off¡ces.
Also, it doesnt allow access onto Lane Cove road from the M2 from the east for northbound
traffic.

Of course, provid¡ng these entrances and exits would mean more traffic lights and more
snarls, so the real answer is fly-overs (I wish).

Neil Topham
zlLLg Wicks Rd
Macquarie Park
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